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Library Wins Design Award 
 

One year after its grand re-opening, Woodbourne Library is being recognized by 

the American Institute of Architects for its design. Library officials and LWC Inc., the 

architects who designed the Woodbourne Library expansion and renovation, accepted 

the Honor Award, the highest accolade of its kind, for Newly Completed Buildings 

and/or Additions at a special luncheon on November 1st.  

In September 2018, the Woodbourne Library reopened after a 19 month 

expansion and renovation project. Developed by LWC Inc., with feedback solicited from 

the local community, Woodbourne Library was expanded by approximately 10,000 sq. 

ft. and completely renovated. The resulting design of the building meet the needs of 

Library users now and in the future, while retaining the Mid-century Modern elements 

that make it an architectural treasure. “We are thrilled to receive this award and library 

patrons could not be happier with the redesigned Woodbourne Library,” comments Liz 

Fultz, Library Director. 

For more information on the Washington-Centerville Public Library, contact the 

library at 433-8091 or visit www.wclibrary.info.  
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